Greenfield Fire Department
P.O. Box 146, Greenfield, NH 03047
Meeting Minutes

November 5, 2018

18:30 pm
PIE[AJl  Member PIEAN Member PIE[AN Member
X 1 | Chaz Babb, Capt. X 10 | Louise Gryval H.R. X | 19| Rick McQuade
X 2 | Doug Batty, Capt. X 11 | Jennifer Hagerty X 20 | Shelby Pagan
X 3 | Diane Boilard, DEMD | X 12 | David Hall, Chief X 21| David Simmons, Lieut
X 4 | Chris Borden X 13 | Eugene Hennessey, FW | X 22 | Tyler St. Cyr
X 5 | Michael Borden, Capt. § X 14 | Mike Hoiriis X 23 | Ariel Temple
X 6 | Tod Bryer X 15| Jeff LaCourse, Dep. X 24 | Anna Voglino
X | 7 | Tyler Chilelli, Lieut. X 16 | Moto Maguire X 25 | Denis Filipetti
X 8 | Karen Day, DEMD X 17 | Dave Martin, EMD 26
X 9 | Aaron Graham X 18 | Scott Martin 27
1. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: 18:30
2. ATTENDANCE: See list above.
3. VISITORS: None
4. NEW APPLICANTS: None
5. MINI TRAINING: None
6. APPARATUS REPORTS:
e 13 Rescue 1:In service
e 13 Rescue 2: In service
e 13 Engine 3: In service Hydraulic lift problem — Moto tested it and it was fine
e 13 Brush 1:In service
e 13 Boat 1:Inservice Running True Fuel
e 13 Boat 2:Inservice Running True Fuel
7. DRILLS, MEETINGS, TRAININGS & OTHER:
*  Training: From now on all training nights are on Tuesdays at 18:30
* 2" Tuesday — EMS — Epi pen training
* 3" Tuesday — Chimney training
* 4" Tuesday — TBA
*  Other Training Opportunities: None
8. OLD BUSINESS:
e Sunday Morning Church at GFD 9 am to 11 am. Open to all members who can attend.
e There will be a budget meeting on Tuesday night — officers will pass in a report to the Chief
¢ Mice in the Station. Rick McQuade has addressed this — Keep food in the kitchen
e Lieutenant Simmons said that there have been 216 calls as of October. We should be on track to be the
same as last year.
9. NEW BUSINESS:

The Chief position has been posted. It will be a stipend. Letters of intent were submitted last week. The
Board will receive resumes this week with interviews taking place thereafter.
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Fire Prevention Program was very good at the school. Ariel was excellent and was great with the kids.
The Christmas Party is on December 1% at Plowshare Farm from 6-8pm.

We are being asked to send a couple of people to Minnesota to see the tanker before delivery. There will
be an in-service to demonstrate the use of the truck. Midwest will pick up those who go at the airport and
bring them back for their return flight.

In the case of a call that is about a very large person, KMA should be asked for a bariatric equipment.

Scott Martin was asked to go out and count lug nuts while the membership voted on his being a
member. The vote was unanimous for him.

10. GRANT PROPOSALS:

o Exhaust Grant: Captain Batty stated that the parts are on order, the painting is organized, an electrician
hired, and everything is a go for early January. It will take about 5 days. We may need to put it off to
warmer weather.

11. ANNOUNCEMENTS:

o We are now affiliated with Keene for Hazmat coverage. We used to be a member of Souhegan Hazmat
but in 2010, the prior Chief cancelled membership of $679. If we had needed them, it would have cost
the town thousands of dollars. Chief Hall talked to Souhegan and to Keene and found that Keene would
be at no cost. Keene also would bring the suits if we have people who are qualified. We do have people
who are interested. The Chief will check with them to see what is needed.

e Thanks to Lieutenant Simmons for the delicious dinner.

12. Dinner for next meeting: Chief Hall
13. Next Business Meeting: December 3rd
MEETING ADJOURNED: 19:39

Respectfully submitted,
Karen Day, Administrative Assistant
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